
We need the #AprilAmnesty Landlord Pledge 
encouraged, and enforced.  

The outbreak of the coronavirus and the resulting closures have led many to lose jobs and 
income, and many renters will not be able to pay their rent in the months to come, nor pay 
off massive debt accrued from deferred rent at a later time, while managing current rent 
and other bills. At this time we need landlords to take the lead and show solidarity by 
voluntarily waiving or reducing rent and rental associated fees for the month of April. 
Please help landlords do the right thing and require April Amnesty. Thank you. 
 
Judy Todd 
Renter, Portland Orgon 
503-260-4995 
 
 

 
 
 
 


